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The Standing Committee on Law and Justice has commenced its biennial review of the state’s workers 
compensation scheme.  
 
The Hon Chris Rath MLC, Committee Chair, said, 'The committee regularly reviews the workers 
compensation scheme as part of its oversight role under section 27 of the State Insurance and Care Governance 
Act 2015. This process ensures that we have a workers compensation scheme that is operating both 
effectively and appropriately for the people of New South Wales. For this review, the committee will 
have a particular focus on the rise in psychological claims'. 
 
Key stakeholders are invited to make a submission to the inquiry.  
 
Submissions will close on Sunday 24 July 2022, with hearings likely to take place in September 2022. 
 
Please note that the committee cannot investigate individual compensation claims as part of this review. 
 
For further information about the inquiry, please go to our website.  
 

-ENDS- 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Chris Rath MLC, on 9230 2534. 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2883

